
“Don’t let 
anyone look 
down on you 

because you are 
young but set 

an example for 
the believers in 

speech, in 
conduct, in love, 

in faith and in 
purity” 1 

Timothy 4:12. 



What are 
we trying 

to find 
out for 
CCPP? How can we include other children and 

young people in our project?

How are we going to report to CCPP 
Board? 

What would make our group even better?

What will make this project really fun to do?



It has been really 
good to have 

members of the 
Children Changing 
Places team join us 

each session.

This has enabled us to 
understand more 

about the Children 
Changing Places 

Project and how we 
can bring the voice of 

children and young 
people to the project. 















How are we going to collect all our responses?



We spent a number of 
weeks collating all the 

responses.













summarising 

main findings for 

each questio
n



























Our recommendations to CCPP Team and 
Board

1. To promote worship for children and 
young people to be fun and interactive.

2. To provide more training for schools and 
churches in ways to make worship 
interactive.

3. To make something like Wiggle for older 
children.

4. More children and young people leading 
worship in school and in church.

5. Share Spirit Blazers main findings

Main Recommendation

To write some materials to help teachers, 
teaching assistants, church leaders and clergy 
to engage and provide children and young 
people with additional needs with a quality 
worship experience.

To train adults and raise this issue with 
schools and churches. 





Racial 

Justice

Art Project

As a group we are still 
discussing the name 
of our project.











Spirit Blazers working with 
other children in school talking 
about race and equality.

We will be making 200 portraits at St James, 200 at 
Bishop Bridgeman and 200 at St Maxentius. Iris at 
Canon Slade had an idea incorporating the world 
into our project. Canon Slade will make a large 
world to add to the project. 



We will be 
installing our art 
work on the 
pitch at Bolton 
Wanderers on 
Thursday 23rd 
May at 1.30pm

There will be
 600 A3 size 
individual 
portraits!!

Please 

join us!


